
Question on Notice 
 

No. 488 
 

Asked on Thursday, 4 June 2015 
 
 

MR WALKER asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport, Minister for Infrastructure, Local 
Government and Planning and Minister for Trade (HON J TRAD) — 
 
QUESTION: 

 
With reference to Transdev bus services travelling along Gardner Road, Rochedale which since 
12 January 2012 were allowed to pick up passengers from the Arise Estate—  
 
Will the Minister provide a guarantee that these additional service routes 276, 279, 280 and 281 
will be maintained for Rochedale residents when bus contracts are renewed in September 2015? 
  
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Mansfield for the question. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads confirms that there are currently no planned 
changes to services in the Rochedale area which includes routes 276, 279, 280 and 281. 

 


